
    Hello.   I am a 74 year old retired clinical social worker living now in Oregon to be close to and support 
my daughter, her husband and their 3 (adorable) children.  I write to enthusiastically support the Clean 
Energy Jobs bill, HB 2020. 

    HB 2020 will benefit our economy by creating 50,000 good paying jobs.  With the declining cap, a 
guarantee of a reduction of 2 million metric tons of pollution will occur annually.  This is equal to a 
decrease of 425,000 cars.  No insignificant amount of pollution reduction.  With the passage of HB 2020 a 
positive impact for all Oregonians will occur. 

    Please support the passage of this bill.    Thank you for this consideration. 

                                                                                                                                     Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                     Susan Weinstein 

 


